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Dear Oregon Senators, 

Oregon's mail in voting has well served the good people of Oregon for over 2 

decades. We have higher voting rates than other states because of the efficiency of 

mail in ballots. I urge you to not "fix" what isn't broken. 

 

But, if you're keen to join the national mayhem of breaking the things that belong to 

the citizens of the United States, do you understand that the people you are most 

alienating from voting are older rural voters, mostly conservative? By limiting the 

efficiency of mail in ballots, you will be giving priority to the urban voters of Portland, 

Eugene, Salem, Corvallis, and Ashland/Medford. Good luck with that! :-D 


